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Lt. Gov. Bryant,
As you know, I want you to become the next Governor of South Carolina. I am trying to get the RLCSC Board to 
endorse your candidacy, however like most organizations there is a process they must follow. First you must sign the 
Liberty Compact, and second, either you or your representative must fill out a vetting questionnaire. I have attached 
both documents. I’m not sure if our endorsement will help or hinder your campaign, remember we are the libertarian 
wing of the Republican Party, but I’ll leave that up to you to decide.
Either way, I would love to help anyway I can with your campaign. Gerri McDaniel and I have worked on other 
candidate campaigns in the past and even though we sometimes don’t see eye to eye on all issues, we have remained 
good friends. I have already offered my services to her to help ensure we deliver the majority of Horry County votes 
to your campaign.
Regards,
Steve Hoffman,
Vice Chairman – Republican Liberty Caucus
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